
Silent Auction Donation Information 

It is that time of year once again for the WTS Greater DFW 
Annual Awards and Scholarship Fundraising Banquet.  The 
event, which will be held on April 21, 2016 at Noah’s Place in 
Las Colinas, will include a Silent Auction which helps to raise 
money for our scholarship fund through donated items. In 
order to make this Silent Auction a success, we are asking for 
your help with collecting as many donations as possible. In 
addition to the donations this year, we are making a special 
request for wine. The wine will be used at the bar, on the 
tables as centerpieces, and for the silent auction. 

Please reach out to your family, friends, co-workers, and business or personal contacts to see if they can 
help. Any donated item, no matter how small, is greatly appreciated. Here are some ideas to consider 
when thinking of items to donate. 

 Sporting event tickets – Major League, Minor League, Local College 
 Signed memorabilia – athlete, famous actor or musician 
 Historical Items 
 Jewelry, Purses, Accessories 
 Merchandise – anything from store bought to home based business products 
 Special services – landscaping, house cleaning, cooking, babysitting, pet sitting, etc. 
 Amusement park tickets 
 Lodging 
 Gift certificates – restaurant, salon, movie theater, favorite store 
 Themed gift baskets – date night, movie marathon, spa day, kids play day, barbecue, camping 
 Spa or massage packages 
 Personal Trainer Session 
 Bottle of wine or wine tasting party 

These are just some ideas.  Be creative! 

Donations can be delivered, before April 18, 2016, to: 
Caren Terry 
Michael Baker Jr., Inc.,  
1501 Lyndon B Johnson Freeway, Suite 650 
Dallas, TX 75234 
 
You also can schedule them to be picked up or bring them the evening of the reception before 5:00 p.m. 
If you have any questions, please email Caren Terry at cterry@mbakerintl.com or call 469-801-8522 or 
682-300-0001.  
 
If you are making a donation, please be sure to include name, email address and phone number of the 
donor, as well as a description and donation value.  
 
And don’t forget to come prepared with your cash, check, or credit card to buy something fun and 
support WTS scholarships! 
 
Also, if you are interested in volunteering to help with the auction the night of the banquet, please email 
or call Caren Terry.  
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